

DANNY CLEMENS, DIRECTOR

TRACY PARSLEY, MAINTENANCE SUPERVISOR THOMAS STOKES, CUSTODIAL SUPERVISOR GEORGE BROCK, ENERGY MANAGER

MEMO

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities

Date:

March 7, 2025

RE:

Bullitt East High School Irrigation Request DC

Bullitt East High School and East Middle School Football are requesting approval for the installation of an irrigation system at the football practice field (located on the vacant land across from BEHS). The area will be used as the Middle School Football practice field. BEHS football will have access to the facility and will practice there on occasion. Greenscapes will be handling the installation of the irrigation system and the estimated cost will be \$15,000 paid for by the Mt. Washington Football Cheer Association (MWFCA).

.I recommend approval of this request.

Attachment:

BEHS Irrigation Request-Board Reference

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION



NATE FULGHUM, PRINCIPAL

ANGELA BINKLEY, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL MIKE SETTLES, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL ONDREA SMALLWOOD, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

Date: February 8th, 2025

To: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent & Mr. Troy Wood, COO

From: Nate Fulghum, Principal, Bullitt East High School

Re: Irrigation Installation

BEHS Football and East Middle School Football are requesting approval for the installation of an irrigation system at the football practice field located on the vacant land across from BEHS.

The facilities will be used as the Middle School Football practice field. BEHS football will have access to the facility and will practice there on occasion. Please reach out with any questions.

Greenscapes will be handling the installation of the irrigation system and the estimated cost will be \$15,000. Our local community organization, the MWFCA, will provide the funding.